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Lisa Driscoll

From: jlmogg <jlmogg@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 3:55 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Measure X tax project – comment for the Measure X Citizen’s Advisory Board meeting 8/20 or 8/25

Ms. Driscoll,  
 
Please include this in your notes regarding public comments for the Measure X tax projects.  
 
As noted in the Oakley Outreach Newsletter 8/19/21:  
 
“The Oakley City Council has unanimously passed a resolution asking that funding for the East 
County Fire Protection District be made a priority- specifically, that a fixed percentage of funding be 
provided for three additional fire stations.”  
 
The Mogg Family of Oakley agrees with this resolution making the funding of the East County Fire 
Protection District a priority, specifically that a fixed percentage of funding be provided for three 
additional fire stations.  
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Dolores Mogg  
 
1735 Cedar Court, Oakley  
 


